
CITY OF NEWBERRY 
Utilities and Public Works 

January 30,2018 

To: Whom It May Concern 

120 NW 260th Street 
Newberry, Florida 32669 

(3 52) 472-153 7 . (352)472-4089 

Florida Public Service Commission 
(850)413-6199 

Re: Docket No. 20170215-EU - Staffs Third Data Request to Municipal Group, Lee County, 
and Cooperative Group 

City of Newberry did not incur any damage to storm hardened structures due to Hurricane Irma 
in which repairs or replacement was required. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me for any questions or concerns. 

Sincerely, 

Jamie Jones 
Director ofUtilities and Public Works 
City of Newberry 
352-472-1537 
Jamie. jones@ci.newbem.fl. us 




